
   GLCHA SHOW PRODUCER GUIDELINES 
 
To be afforded the privilege of producing a GLCHA approved show, potential 
Show producers should consider the following recommendations concerning 
animal welfare. 
1. All cattle used during the event should have an average pen weight of 
1000 lbs. or less (verified by weigh slips) 
2. All cattle should be provided with clean, unlimited water for drinking at all 
times.  Appropriate feed should also be available.  
3. All cattle will be penned in areas with solid footing free of excessive 
mud/manure. 
4. All cattle should have fly control provided and used. 
5. All cattle should have adequate ventilation and pen space necessary to 
provide reasonable comfort as related to generally acceptable cattle welfare 
and care practices. 
6. In the case of extreme weather events (heat related temps and humidity) 
GLCHA may, at their sole discretion, pull GLCHA approval at any time 
before, or during the show should the comfort and care of the cattle fail 
to conform to the generally accepted practices associated with cattle 
management and welfare. This includes, but not limited to, fans, water 
cooling devices such as sprinklers, shade coverings, etc. to ensure the safety 
and well-being of all cattle. 
7. Any cattle that appear to be physically stressed or in distress should be 
removed from the working area immediately in accordance with NCHA 
policy. 
 
Designated GLCHA Board members shall have the authority to identify 
problematic situations and take appropriate action. These members will have 
the authority to address show managers before/during/after show events 
and to address concerns regarding animal welfare. They will have the ability 
and authority to withdraw GLCHA approval of the show at their sole 
discretion. 
In return for this approval, a $3.00 per approved class entry shall be paid to 
GLCHA and collected at the conclusion of each approved show. 


